
 
  

 

GIS Day Nov 16 2016 

 
Can you believe it’s already time to start planning 
for this year’s GIS Day Event?    
 
We are hosting an open house/map gallery event 
from 8-11 am in room 307 of the civic center.  This 
event is open to the public, and we encourage 
everyone to attend. 
   
The goal of this event is showcase your 
departments successes in using the GIS 
technology.   Also to learn what other departments 
and how the community is using GIS.   
 

Let me know what you will be bringing. 
 

Here are some pictures from past GIS Days 
 

___________ 
 

Presidential Primary Results 
 

See the color coded results of the Presidential 
Primary in the small inset map… Will the 
General Election show similar results? 

___________ 
 
 

Election News 
 

The polling places (vote centers) have been 
updated for the Nov 8th General Election.  Find 

the new layer here: 
W:\Vector\GIS_Data\VectorData.gdb\Political\Vo

tingCenters_2016General 
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Summary for October GIS User Group Meeting 
 

Oct 19, 2016 
Room 318, Civic Center Complex 
Time: 9:30 – 10:30 am 
Topic:  GIS Day planning  

 
We had general introductions of members attending including Jim Gowen, Bill Foucault, Joe Mayer, 

Jeff Crawford, Dave Ballew, Robin Greenwell and new to the group Richard Ewers of the EVSC. 

 

We discussed the upcoming GIS Day event, describing past events, and hopes for next month’s event.  

Yes, there will be cake, and prizes.  We will do a guessing game like years past, and everyone seemed 

to agree on a similar set up as last year.  This year, GIS Day event will be held in conference room 

308 from 8-11 am.  You can view pictures from prior years on the intranet at this link:  

http://intranet/city/index.aspx?page=70   

 

We touched on a few miscellaneous topics like Old Business 41 name was brought up, and will be 

looking into this vs N Fares Ave, updating the Apartment Address points, a road closure website, and 

open data portal. 

 

 If you were not able to attend, please just email your thoughts and ideas to Laura 

(lgillespie@evansville.in.gov) and we will be sure to share review them. 

 

Next GIS User Group Meeting is scheduled for Dec 21, 2016 @ 9:30 in room 318 
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Recent GIS Layer Updates 

 
Layer Changes Submitted By 
   

 Most everyone should have ArcGIS Desktop 10.4.1 installed  

 If not please contact Laura   

   

 
GIS Updates 

 
Project Changes Submitted By 

   

Windows 10 
If you have the new Windows 10, you will need ArcGIS 
version 10.3.1 or later 

 

   

ArcGIS 
desktop 

ArcGIS 10.5 is in pre-release.  Do not install on 
production computers at this time. Please set up your 
testing environment for the new release  

 

   

   

 

Have a question about any GIS layer or project update? Have a suggestion or comment?  

Simply just hold CTRL + click on the “Submitted By” person or department to send an email. 

Have something you want to share with the Enterprise? 
 

Send it to Laura Gillespie (lgillespie@advncs.com)  
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